## THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATION OF DENMARK

to the European Union Brussels

DANIELE LAURIDSEN

Rue d'Arlon 73 European Commission B-1040 Bruxelles Directorate-General for Mobility and Transport DE RECEP Telefon (02) 233.08.11 Rue de la Loi 200 Telefax (02) 230.93.84 1049 Bruxelles NOM (en caractères d'imprimerie): E-mail: brurep@um.dk www.eurepraesentationen.um.dk Att.: Director-General Matthias Rugte COMMISSION EUROPEENNE PIETRO COLUCCI PAR PORTEUR SIGNATURE 0 1. 10. 2010 Enclosure Department 400.N.7.BRU Sctober 2010

Subject: Directive 2002/15/EC

Dear Mr. Ruete,

In your letter of 12 July 2010 you asked for information on the implementation of Directive 2002/15 with regard to self-employed drivers.

From a Danish point of view it is not yet clear how the directive should be implemented, especially how the provisions of the directive can possibly be enforced vis-a-vis self-employed drivers.

P.p.7910001

Accordingly, the Danish government will appreciate if a meeting between the Commission and our national experts can be arranged. The Danish government believes that it could be very useful to exchange preliminary views and discuss considerations regarding enforcement and expectations of the Commission on the possible implementation of the directive with regard to self-employed drivers at such a meeting.

Yours sincerely

Jonas Bering Liisberg Ambassador, Deputy Permanent Representative